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April 23,2014

Tony McConkey
207 Cypress Creek Road
Severna Park MD 21146

Dear Delegate McConkey:

The Maryland Right to Life State Political Action Committee is pleased to endorse you for the
Primary Election to the Maryland State House of Delegates.

We are grateful for your strong and consistent pro-life record.

We wish you every success in the upcoming election.

Sincerely in Life,

ARy A

Ernest L. Ohlhoff
Chairman, MDRTL Federal PAC and
MDRTL State PAC
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